Bijou thanks volunteers for
working at the school

To the community,

Bijou Community School would like to thank the Rotary Club of
South Lake Tahoe and the Rotaracts from LTCC for generously
donating their time to help our parent volunteer group plant
trees around Bijou’s new field.

We would also like to thank Aspen Hollow for their generous
donation of these trees.
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It is wonderful to live in a community that is so giving.
Thank you Rotary Club of South LakeTahoe, Rotoracts, and Aspen
Hollow for contributing to our school.

Kathy Haven, Bijou school parent volunteer coordinator
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